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Calgary Planning Commission Member Comments 
 

 

For CPC2023-0865 / SN2023-0008 
heard at Calgary Planning Commission  

Meeting 2023 August 17 
 

Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Hawryluk 

Reasons for Approval 

 I agree with Administration that this is a logical name change. 
If approved, 24 Street NW would have the same name north 
and south of 144 Avenue NW. This also avoids confusion with 
Panorama Hills Road, which already exists. 

 


